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House Committee on Judiciary
Hb 2599

Proponent

written only testimony

Chairwomen and Committee Members,

I am a proponent to Hb 2599. We recently spent over $500 on a KORA request from the Johnson
County Commissioners office. We asked for information on CNANO a company that the board gave
incentives to and approved the sell of a building too. Located at the New Century Airport.

This KORA request, was an investigation that led us to believe the CNANO company was affiliated
with a Chinese Communist Party. More extensive investigations have been done since.

When asking for electronic information there should be no fee. I believe it is part of the job. If you keep
good records the request should be fulfilled easily.

Please pass out Hb 2599 favorably out of committee.

Thank you

Debbie Detmer
10816 W 64 Terrace
Shawnee, KS



